
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

 
You are invited!  

 

On Friday 26th September, Northbrook will be taking part in the official Macmillan 

Coffee Day, raising money for Macmillan Cancer Support. Coffee Morning is a great 

chance to come together as a school and have fun while making a positive difference for 

people living with cancer. 

 

We are asking children to make a voluntary donation or donate some cakes (homemade 

or shop bought) which can then be sold as part of the coffee morning. As a school, we 

encourage ‘nut free’ cakes where possible please. 

 

Between 9am and 10am, we would like to invite parents, grandparents, aunties, 

uncles, carers and friends into school to enjoy a coffee and a cake, and make a 

donation to Macmillan Cancer Support - please bring cash. At breaktime, children 

will also be able to make a donation and enjoy a cake. Cakes will be priced between 

20p and 50p (please send in any monies in a named envelope).  

 
There will be a ‘Baking Competition’, to find Northbrook’s Star Baker. Your baking can take 

on any form, flavour or design: school or theme related – the choice is yours! For this 

competition there is a £2.00 entry fee.  

 

We look forward to seeing as many of you there as possible and thank you in advance for all 

donations. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mrs Goldfarb 

SMSC Lead 

 

 

 

 


